
February 16, 2022

Dear Covenant Family and Friends,

Thank you to everyone who participated in our fundraisers so far this year. The Apples/Pears
and Pizza brought in over $1,800.00 for our school and the golf tournament over $18,000.00!
These funds, along with our other fundraising proceeds will go towards our playground
expansion project as well as various other building maintenance projects.

Our next fundraising options for the school year are Stawnichy’s (Mundare) Sausage Products
and Purdys Chocolatier. More information for these is below. You can find the links to the forms
in The Chronicle and the Covenant Christian School Fundraising Facebook Page.

Leduc Society for Christian Education is a charity, any cash donations you make you will receive
a charitable tax receipt for 100% of the amount donated!

Payment for any fundraiser can be made OVER THE PHONE by credit card or send an
e-transfer to payments.LSCE@gmail.com. Pick up of all fundraisers will be Tuesday, April 12.
Please watch The Chronicle for any updates on pickup times.

Stawnichy’s (Mundare) Sausage Products - Click here to find the list of products available and
to place your order. Orders and payment are due by 10:00 AM on Friday, March 18.

Purdys Chocolatier - Purdys famous chocolates just in time for Easter! Orders will be online only
at this link https://fundraising.purdys.com/828991-93619. Payments can be made online or
through the school. When passing on this link to friends and family, please encourage them to
put your family name in the ‘connected to’ or ‘additional info’ box. This helps on the day of
sorting to ensure everyone receives their products. Online orders and payments are due by
10:00 AM on Friday, March 25.

Due to limited storage, if you are unable to pick up your orders we ask that you please arrange
for someone to pick it up for you. Orders will not be sent home with students.

SAVE THE DATE! - We are excited to announce we will be hosting our 2nd annual CCS Golf
Tournament on June 26. Registration is not yet open but please mark your calendars.

Thank you for all your support, we welcome your feedback as we work together to benefit
Covenant Christian School. Any questions please email me at fundraising.LSCE@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Afton Goldsmith
Leduc Society for Christian Education

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGmN4PT1HW7fVZ_u9mKskvO9MRl_iCccESM6OvCa-KhHj4Rg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://fundraising.purdys.com/828991-93619

